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Mr. President,
Thailand appreciates the efforts of Finland in protecting and promoting the right of migrant workers, including combatting trafficking in migrant workers.
Nevertheless, we recommend Finland to make further efforts to ensure the effectiveness of legal protection for migrant workers, especially women migrant workers and seasonal migrant workers in agricultural and forestry sector, including by advancing its employment law and complaint mechanism, and assisting victims in obtaining appropriate redress.
In addition, Thailand appreciates the work by Finland in the field of business and human rights.  We recommend Finland to continue promoting Business and Human Rights agenda, for example by way of providing technical cooperation and capacity-building activities for interested States in developing their national action plans and conducting human rights due diligence.
I thank you.
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